United States Department of the Interior

FEDERAL INDIAN MINERALS OFFICE
1235 La Plata Highway Suite B
Farmington, New Mexico §7401

IN REPLY REFER TO

FIMO

SEP 0 1 2010
Mr. Charlie Perrin 4N SEp 9 0
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission RCUD SEP 3 'BIU@
1000 Rio Brazos Rd. OIL CONS. DIV,
Aztec, NM 87410 ?
Dear Mr. Perrin: 5 0042 7;0 /Z DIST. 3

/

Reference is made to the following orphan wells located in Sandoval County, New Mexico.
7
John Toledo No. 2, 790° FSL & 1780 FWL, Sec. 7, T. 18 N, R. f1~47/W., Lease No. 14-20-0603-1666.

The above mentioned well was formerly operated by Theron J. Graves. We are request your assistance in
using the state’s plugging reclamation fund to be used to enter and plug the well properly since the
operator has been absent since the 1980°s and there is no bonding in place. If you concur with this
proposal, please provide a written concurrence so that the process of plugging the wells can begin by the
BLM Farmington Field Office. We appreciate your consideration in dealing with this unplugged well.

If you have any questions, please contact the Federal Indian Minerals Office at (505) 599-8961.

Sincergly,

Acting Director, Federal Indian Minerals



